
Delabole Youth Club 

 

Thank you to the Parish Council for our funding last year, with those funds we 
undertook safeguarding and designated safeguarding lead training, have set up 
the DBS process ready for when we can finally open and still have the funds in 
place for that along with insurance and start-up costs.  2 of our volunteers also 
got their First Aid training.   We are currently waiting on our venue to be made 
ready.  There is still some work to do and then we will reassess volunteer 
numbers and arrange more fundraising events to start the momentum up once 
again, we have been in talks with Kernow Connect who are also happy to 
support once we are up and running.   
At the last meeting we were agreed that the youth club needs to be available 
to the older youth in the village (age 12+) as a definite need has been 
identified and we are aware that members of the community are concerned 
about behaviour in the locality.  Though we can't promise this will make a 
difference we would like to think showing the children they do have an 
alternative place to hang out might be beneficial to some.   
 
Kind regards  
Louise Harrington 
On behalf of Delabole Youth Club Team 
 


